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Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils,  
 
Year 2 had a wonderful day at Shepreth Wildlife Park on 
Tuesday this week. They had a great adventure, travelling 
there on the train. A special escort was provided for them 
at the station and the children behaved beautifully 
throughout the day. Thank you very much to the governors 
and volunteers who joined them. 

 

Bill Many of the children enjoyed a visit from Mrs Collins’ 
dog, Bill today. You can see him enjoying a rest in her office 
on the following page. 

Parking reminder  Please can we remind parents and 
carers that have Blue Badges to always display them when 
parking at school. We are not able to guarantee parking 
spaces for all Blue Badge holders due to limited spaces but 
by displaying your badge on your dashboard when parking 
means we can check to ensure those that are parking have 
permission to do so. Thank you for your help with this 
matter. 

 
Does your child have a STEAM account? This is one of the 
most popular social gaming networks that allows you to 
chat with other players or friends as well as buy and play 
games online and store them in the cloud. Use the safety 
guide found here (PDF or video format) to keep you in the 
know and keep them safe. 
 
 
 

 

 

Achievements  

Each week we focus on a learning behaviour and one or two 
children who display this behaviour in each class will receive a 
certificate in celebration of this. Our learning behaviour this 
week has been Teamwork. 

Congratulations to: YR: Macy; Y1: Freya, Lydia-Mae, Sebastian, 
Amelia, Szofi, Manahil & Oscar; Y2: All of Year 2; Y3: Myles; 
Y4: Adian & Damaris; Y5: Sophie, Hannah, Samuel & Caiden; 
Y6: David & Jeremy. 

Next week we will be focusing on Resilience. 
 
House points   
 
We continue to keep a weekly tally of the number of House 
points each House has, as well as a running total. 
 
The overall total number of points so far this year for each 
House is: St Clare:  3088   

St Andrew: 3011 
St Catherine: 3006 
St Francis:  2998 

 
Sporting Achievements 
 
Our sports clubs may have finished for the term but year 6 
enjoyed an afternoon of static rowing with Fit Kidz today. 

 

Nursery places We still have a few places in our Nursery for 
September.  Please call the Office if you have a child born 
between 01.09.20 and 31.08.21 and you have not yet applied 
for a place. 

Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Collins 

Learning, Loving, Living in God’s Family 

“But I am like an olive tree flourishing in the house of God; I trust in God’s unfailing love forever and 

ever.” Psalm 52:8 
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Today’s Special Guest, Bill 
 

 

 
 
Diary Dates  
 

 Monday 15th July – Year 6 Production at 6pm 

 Tuesday 16th July – Nursery and Reception trip to Fairlands Valley Park (am) 

 Tuesday 16th July – Year 6 Production at 6pm 

 Thursday 18th July – 1:45pm Leavers’ Service in church 

 Friday 19th July – Last day of term - Early finish 1:30pm - No After School Club 

 Wednesday 4th September – Back to school! 

 


